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2017-18 Year-End Report - July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2018 

Dear Members of the Commission 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Commission Receive and File the 2017-18 Year-End Report 

DISCUSSION 

The 201 7-18 Year-End Report is attached for the Commission's information and review. 

Professional and Special Services accounts were over budget by $57,280.80 due to unexpected 
billings from the Assessor/Elections Offices. However, this expenditure was recovered in its 
entirety by charges to applicants that increased the LAFCO Processing Fee Account by the same 
amount. 

In addition, due to cost savings in legal fees, contractual services, and training, the resulting net 
financial impact was $41,694.56. $40,001.09 of this savings will be added back to the 
contingency balance, bringing the year-end total to contingencies $88,901.60. 

The Commission increased contingencies by $80,000 in the FY 18-19 budget. This will bring 
contingencies/reserves to roughly 37 percent of the operating budget. 

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

��� 
PAUL HOOD 
Executive Officer 

Commissioners: Roger Welt, Chair+ Roger Aceves+ Craig Geyer+ Steve Lavagnino+ Jim Richardson + Janet Wolf 
+ Joan Hartmann + Judith lshkanian + Shane Stark + Etta Waterfield + Executive Officer: Paul Hood
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